
Hello ! My name is Miss Baker and 

together we will be in 2EB! 

I am really looking forward to getting 

to know you all and having lots of fun 

together! 

You will soon find out I love Finding 

Nemo, Disney films, Mrs Brown

and anything glittery! My hobbies are 

playing golf and cooking lots of sweet 

treats and delicious meals.

I look forward to learning about your 

favourite things and hobbies!

Seeing your lovely 

smiley faces after the 

summer holidays!

I am really looking 

forward to seeing how 

much your brains grow 

in Year 2. 
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